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12th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: KS1 SATS – Year 2 children 

As you may be aware, our Year 2 children will be completing their SATs throughout May.  We will begin 
these next week (w/c 16th May) and these will run for approximately two 
weeks, finishing before half term. 
   
We will be keeping these very low key with the children and they will be 
completed in small groups with their class teacher.  Please be assured   
that we have done lots of work in class to revise and practise the skills the 
children will need.   
 
Further information for parents is available at:   
 
https://www.theschoolrun.com/system/files/attachments/articles/ks1_sats_2022_guide_for_parents.pdf 
 
If you would like to support your child at home, please continue to read with them regularly and complete 
the home learning on Education City.  You can also use the subjects tab to access any topics (English, Maths 
and Science) your child would like to practise. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Law  C Denman  C Venneear 

 
Miss Law                         Miss Denman                                          Miss Venneear 
Class Teachers. 
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